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Dance Xplosion Parents,
Summer is here!

We are excited to kick off our summer dance programs, beginning with our "Jazz &
Contemporary Workshops" this Thursday and Friday, followed by classes and camps that start
on Monday, June 14th!

Updates to DXP COVID measures

As the CDC and local guidelines continue to adjust, we continue to review our mask and
distancing policies. Our top priority is the safety and health of our dancers, staff and dance
families. We will be making adjustments in layers as the next few months unfold and we
continue to evaluate the safety measures needed.

Policies as of Thursday, June 10:

» Masks are optional but highly encouraged for dancers.

o Staff will remain masked.

 Temperatures will continue to be taken at the door.

» Distancing will still take place within the classroom.

» Deep sanitizing, air purification and thorough cleaning will continue to take place
regularly throughout the studio.

« Parents may enter the building for drop-off (primarily for our youngest dancers).

» Parents will wait outside for pick-up - dancers will remain in the lobby and will be
released at the door to their respective guardian.

Drop off in-person!
Starting Thursday, June 10, one adult guardian will be able to enter the building to drop off
their dancer, see the classroom and meet the teacher!

» Parents will stay in the lobby and the kids will walk themselves into the actual studio
room.

e Once the dancer is settled into the room, we kindly ask that parents exit the building.

 This is primarily for our youngest and newest dancers. Our goal is for parents to stay at
the front door during drop-off whenever possible.

We ask that parents wait outside for pick-up at the conclusion of class/camp/workshop.

Watch class via Zoom later this Summer!
At this stage, due to space constraints and distancing measures, we're currently unable to
congregate in the lobby. However, we will have opportunities to watch your dancer's class via



Zoom this summer!

We will send the dates and details very soon. We are not doing Zoom for at least the 1st week
of classes so we can focus on getting the kids into their class routine. Having parents on Zoom
has the potential to distract the kids in class, especially our youngest and newest dancers. ©

Did your dancer outgrow their shoes, clothes or tights?
Bright Lights Dancewear is located in the DXP studio lobby and has all your summer dance
needs!

Bright Lights hours this week:

12p - 5p * Mon / Wed / Fri
12p-7p * Tue/ Thu
10a-2p * Sat

Dance Xplosion Summer Hours:
(beginning Monday, June 14)

9am - 8pm * Monday-Thursday
9am - 4pm * Friday

9am - 1pm * Saturday

Let's all have a great summer and get dancing!

Thanks!
Amber, Adam & DXP Family

We obtained your email address from your registration for classes at Dance Xplosion. Email is used to periodically send communications
such as newsletters, class confirmations, reminders, cancellations, and other important business information. If you do not wish to
receive future email communications from Dance Xplosion, please contact us by email: info@DanceXplosionAustin.com or by phone:
512.301.9222 or 512.373.8282 and ask for your email address to be removed.



